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past two months we have  

decided to extend the discount 

offer on primroses. This will 

now continue throughout April 

whilst stocks last. There is still 

also time to join the club to 

take advantage of special offers 

and free gifts. Limited to 200 

customers only.  

Special offer on Primroses 

by joining our 2013                

Gardeners Club. Ask staff 

for details.   

Changes in Store 

Andrew’s Top Tip 

It is almost a year now since we 

changed our name to Brundall 

Home Hardware. What a year 

its been. You cannot fail to 

notice the changes in store that 

our new look has inspired.  

The main change was the          

introduction of new cookware 

lines from quality suppliers such 

as Judge and KitchenCraft. We 

have been delighted at the  

response that this has               

generated from our customers 

and as a result we have been 

able to further expand the 

range. Unable to see what you 

are looking for—please ask. It is 

more than likely that we can 

order a line specifically for you 

and offer it at a price more 

attractive than some of the 

major city stores.  

Andrew’s also been busy  

changing the look of the store 

with many areas being               

redecorated and refreshed. 

Why not take a look at our 

extended haberdashery and 

knitting department? We think 

we now cover most               

requirements.  

We also hope that you will 

have noticed the many special 

offers and discounts that we 

have now been able to            

introduce. We are confident 

that you will find our               

promotional products offered 

at prices more competitive  

then the larger DIY  and       

gardening stores.  

Our 16 page Spring Gardening 

and Homewares brochure         

will be delivered in April to 

3500 households in the NR13 5 

postal district. Look out for 

yours to take advantage of 

many of the special offers in 

store.  

Garden Centre 

In the garden centre we have 

improved the display stands to 

make it easier to select plants. 

With great local plant suppliers 

we are confident that we can 

offer something unusual at 

competitive prices.  

For members of our 2013   

Gardeners Club there is more 

good news. Due to the             

inclement weather during the 

I’m always being asked for ways 

to clean up the grout on             

bathroom tiles. There are a 

number of options ranging  

from the easy to the more 

complicated. I always                

recommend the simple              

approach and that is to spray 

ceramic tiles and grout with  

HG Mould Spray. This will clean 

the brown and black marks 

from your grout with very little 

effort. It will also help remove 

mould from silicone seals although 

if the mould has got behind the 

seal this will not work. So why  

not call in store for a very easy 

solution to sprucing up your            

bathroom this Spring?  

 

HG Mould Spray £5.79 500ml  

Points of Interest  

 We can fill your summer 
hanging baskets and pots. 

Drop them in store now 

and collect them fully 

planted from mid May 

onwards.  

 We carry a wide range of 

vacuum cleaner bags. 

Save time and money and 

buy these locally.  

 Latest recorded date for 
a frost in Norfolk is early 

May. Protect tender 

plants until then.  We sell 

fleece for this purpose. 
Easy to use  and            

inexpensive! 

 A new generation of LED 

light bulbs is  emerging 

into the market. This 
technology is  fantastic 

but a little pricy. We will 

introduce a range when 

the price is right.  

Our Monthly Newsletter 

Welcome to our new monthly newsletter. Designed to give 

you all the latest information about Brundall Home Hardware. 

Look out for details of special offers and Andrew’s Top Tips.  

 

Diary Dates 

 

Easter Opening.  

We will be closed Good Friday, 

Easter Sunday and Bank Holiday 

Monday. Normal opening hours 

on Easter Saturday.  

 

Charity Car Wash 

13 April 2013—see reverse 

 

May Day Holiday               

Promotion Weekend.            

3rd / 4th May 2013.  

Join us for a special weekend of 

gardening promotions and 

special offers. Refreshments 

available. Our suppliers have 

helped us to reduce our prices 

of selected lines for these two 

days only. Don’t miss out.  

Gardeners Club April special 

offer. 50p off all weedkillers.  

Members only offer.  

50p off  



Charity Car Wash 

Saturday 13 April 
At Brundall Home Hardware 

we like to support charity fund 

raising efforts. Earlier this year 

we were approached by a  

villager Rory Marsden to see if 

we could support his charity 

cycle ride to Paris this August 

to raise money for World  

Cancer Research Fund. He 

needs to raise a minimum of 

£1400 to take part.  

Putting our heads together we 

thought that a charity car wash 

at Brundall Home Hardware on 

Saturday 13 April may help to 

raise funds and the profile of 

Rory’s fund raising efforts.  

So why not bring your car along  

on Saturday 13 April between 

10.30am and 1pm so that Rory 

and his dedicated team of car 

washers can work their wonder 

on your vehicle. Rory is looking 

for a donation of £6.00 for a 

wash and shine. Please feel free 

to donate more if you like!.  

World Cancer Reasearch Fund  

works globally to help reduce 

the risk of cancer. If you           

require more information 

please telephone Rory on 

01603 717239.   

Please support this event.  

 

 

Seed Potatoes 

Now is the time to start thinking about planting seed  

potatoes. These can be bought in store by the bag or 

loose.  

Place your potatoes by a warm window to  help them 

start to shoot. When they have started to shoot reduce 

the number of shoots 

down to 4. Picking the 

strongest. Plant them in 

well cultivated soil            

approx 30cm apart. In 

time your potatoes will 

produce vigorous 

growth. Harvest when 

the leaves start to die 

back. Just dig enough for each meal and enjoy.  

No room to plant potatoes! No problem.  

Grab an old bucket and drill a hole in the bottom. Fill 

with a general purpose compost and plant two potatoes 

in the bucket. Keep well watered. Again harvest when the 

leaves start to die back. This is a great idea for growing 

potatoes with children as they can really get involved and 

enjoy the results.  

Parking 

A group of businesses in Brun-

dall have been looking at ways 

to help improve the way in 

which we jointly provide our 

services. With the support of 

Brundall Parish Council and 

Broadland District Council we 

hope to introduce changes and 

improvements during the          

coming year.  

 

Thanks to the efforts of              

Broadland District Council the 

public car park has been tidied 

and the two hour parking             

restriction has now been lifted. 

It is hoped that this will make 

parking a little easier.  

 

Worried about carrying bulky 

items to your car from Brundall 

Home Hardware.  Why not 

select your goods in store, 

collect your car and park at the 

rear of our store? We will be 

pleased to load your vehicle for 

you.  

Contact us on 01603 714341 

E-mail: 

info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

Find us on the web 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

  

Home delivery service available on purchases 

over £15.00. Deliveries to Brundall, Postwick, 

Blofield, Blofield Heath, Strumpshaw and  

Lingwood. Deliveries at a mutually convenient 

time. Deliveries will not take place in icy  

conditions.  

Water Softner Salt 

£8.45 a bag 

Newsletter 

We hope you find this newsletter 

informative. Would you like to 

receive this electronically in the 

future? The please email  us at: 

info@ 

brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

or use the contact us page on our 

web site.  


